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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD-2024; 1024
TO 8 SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM s JOCELYN DR ANDAYA
Director IV
SUBJECT Training on Cyber Security
DATE : October 8, 2024

1. Relative to the Cyber Security Awareness Month celebration, MERALCO, in
partnership with One Meralco Foundation, will be hosting a Cyber Security
Awareness Training on October 15, 2024 at the Meralco Lighthouse Room,
Meralco Compound, Ortigas Ave., Pasig from 1:00PM - 5:00PM.

2. Sixty participants consisting of high school teachers and employees of DepEd-
NCR are invited. In this connection, the Regional Office Proper and Schools
Division Offices are advised to send participants as follows:

1 per Functional Division (8)

ROP 1 ICTU
High School Teachers
Quezon City S
Manila 4
All other Divisions 3

3. Attached is a copy of the invitation letter for reference.

4. For information and compliance.
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